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Reflecting on God’s Blessings 
It’s truly amazing to reflect on the journey Escuela Bíblica en Línea has taken and the tremendous impact it 

continues to have on individuals across the Spanish-speaking world. Every lesson, every outreach effort, and every 
soul touched reminds us of our mission to spread God’s Word. As Aesop wisely said, 

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.” 

This quote beautifully captures the heart of our work, where every single effort, no matter how small, makes a 
difference in the lives of those seeking the truth.  

This past month was full of blessings and travel. We were able to travel to Panama to see family and visit with 
brethren there. Many expressed how much they miss us and how thankful they are for everything we do for the 
Lord. We were also blessed with an incredible opportunity to visit the Northside church of Christ in Brownsville, 
TX—the southernmost tip of the United States. This congregation, like many in the region, serves a predominantly 
Hispanic community, and I was honored to preach and teach during their lectures. One key element I observed 
among these congregations is their teamwork and commitment to reaching out to their communities. 

The lectures were a wonderful experience, and I was encouraged by the feedback from the brethren: “Your 
preaching is so clear, concise, and to the point—it was easy to understand.” Many questions were asked about 
Escuela Bíblica en Línea and how they could use our resources to learn and teach others. We were also able to 
provide materials to the congregations, all thanks to the generosity of our supporters, who made it possible for us 
to distribute these resources free of charge. 

If you are reading this as one of our supporters, we cannot thank you enough. Your contributions allow us to 
continue this important work, touching lives and giving hope. Through your kindness and generosity, we can reach 
people even in remote areas, helping them grow in their understanding of the Bible. Together, we are fulfilling the 
Great Commission, spreading the love and truth of God’s Word far and wide. 

Looking to the future, we remain committed to serving the Lord with all our hearts. We are excited about the 
opportunities that lie ahead and grateful for your partnership. If you’ve been encouraged by this work and would 
like to help us in continuing this vital mission, we would love to hear from you. As we plan for the upcoming year, 
we ask you to consider including Escuela Bíblica en Línea in your congregation’s plans. I would be honored to visit 
your congregation or arrange a Zoom meeting to discuss how we can work together to reach more souls. You can 
also visit our website at spanishbibleschool.org for more information. 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 
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